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Welcome Latest Gallery

We pride ourselves in providing  caring ethos where pupils are valued
and feel confident in thelr relationship with other pupils and staff. We
encourage children to give of their best and strive to maintain a positive
atmosphere in which they can reach their full potential

Latest News

Day 1@ Magic Morecambe
12th May 2015
Day 1 Kick off 5:30am. What can we say.

P2 Farm Play

17th Mar 2015

Lots of Farm Piay fun with P2s. The P2s have had great
fun exploring various objects.

Use Water Well Week
16th Mar 2015

No Events
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MAGHERA PRIMARY SCHOOL
15 Station Road, Maghera, Co Londonderry, BT46 5BS

E-mail: info@magheraps.maghera.ni.sch.uk
Website:www.magheraprimaryschool.com
Principal: Mrs L Mawhinney


Tel: 028 796 42130

16th December 2020
 Dear Parent/Guardian, 
I wish to inform you that a member of our school community has tested positive for Covid-19. 

I have sought the most up-to-date advice from the Public Health Agency (PHA).

The pupils and staff that are affected have been notified and advised separately by the School Office and a letter will follow shortly from PHA. 

I do appreciate the concerns of parents, pupils and the wider school community and wish to reassure you that every precaution has been taken. 

Ensuring the safety of pupils and staff is my absolute priority and I will continue to monitor this situation carefully and keep you informed. 

Parents with any questions or concerns are welcome to contact Mrs L Mawhinney.

Kind regards, 

Mrs L Mawhinney PRINCIPAL

Maghera PS

Tel 028796 42130

IF A CHILD IS DIRECTLY IMPACTED BY CONFIRMED COVID-19 CASE 
Dear Parent/ Guardian, 

I wish to inform you that a member of your child’s class, <insert class name e.g. 2B>, has tested positive for Covid-19. 

I have sought the most up-to-date advice from the Public Health Agency (PHA) and would like to assure you that I am following their advice at every stage. 

If your child has been in close proximity to the positive case, your details have been passed on to the PHA who will be in touch with you shortly with the latest advice on what you should do next. 

If you are not contacted by PHA then your child was not in close contact with the positive case and your child is free to return to school. 

At this stage, the classroom has been closed and will undergo an enhanced clean in the coming days. All other areas around the school remain unaffected. 

I do appreciate the concerns of parents, pupils and the wider school community and wish to reassure you that every precaution has been taken. 

Ensuring the safety of pupils and staff is my absolute priority and I will continue to monitor this situation carefully and keep you informed. 

Parents with any questions or concerns are welcome to contact <Insert contact name and email/telephone number>. 
Kind regards, 

<Insert name> 
